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Master of chilling suspense R. L. Stine proves that you never outgrow a good scare. If he frightened you
then, he’ll terrify you now. . . .

Ellie Saks is dying to escape the city. She’s sick of dead-end jobs, her mother’s disapproval, her loser ex-
boyfriend, Clay, who won’t take a hint, and the memories of a terrible incident that occurred years ago.
When her best friend suggests a summer in the Hamptons, full of glitzy parties, cool cocktails, and hot dates,
Ellie’s on the first Jitney out. To fund all this glamour, Ellie takes a job as a nanny.

From the outside, the family’s beachfront home is perfect. But then Ellie meets four-year-old Brandon, who
hasn’t spoken for months. The boy’s icy stare and demonic laughter make clear to Ellie that he is troubled,
haunted by something too horrible for words.

She begins to receive threatening messages and disturbing gifts. But it’s not until she barely escapes a
harrowing experience that she realizes her life may depend on figuring out who’s behind it: Clay? Brandon?
And why? And every once in a while, in a crowd, she sees a face she hasn’t seen in seven years—the face of
a boy who died long ago. It would seem that Ellie’s summer of fun has turned into a summer of horror—one
she’ll never forget . . . if she survives it at all.

From the Trade Paperback edition.
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From reader reviews:

Jennifer Games:

Book is definitely written, printed, or descriptive for everything. You can realize everything you want by a
book. Book has a different type. To be sure that book is important factor to bring us around the world. Close
to that you can your reading skill was fluently. A book The Sitter will make you to possibly be smarter. You
can feel a lot more confidence if you can know about every little thing. But some of you think that will open
or reading a new book make you bored. It isn't make you fun. Why they could be thought like that? Have
you looking for best book or ideal book with you?

Lester Magno:

What do you ponder on book? It is just for students since they are still students or the idea for all people in
the world, what the best subject for that? Just you can be answered for that query above. Every person has
diverse personality and hobby for every other. Don't to be compelled someone or something that they don't
need do that. You must know how great as well as important the book The Sitter. All type of book would you
see on many options. You can look for the internet methods or other social media.

Linda Bryant:

Reading can called brain hangout, why? Because while you are reading a book specifically book entitled The
Sitter the mind will drift away trough every dimension, wandering in every single aspect that maybe
unknown for but surely can be your mind friends. Imaging just about every word written in a reserve then
become one type conclusion and explanation that will maybe you never get previous to. The The Sitter
giving you one more experience more than blown away your brain but also giving you useful info for your
better life within this era. So now let us demonstrate the relaxing pattern here is your body and mind will be
pleased when you are finished examining it, like winning a game. Do you want to try this extraordinary
shelling out spare time activity?

Jennifer Klein:

Reading a book make you to get more knowledge from this. You can take knowledge and information
originating from a book. Book is published or printed or illustrated from each source that will filled update of
news. In this modern era like at this point, many ways to get information are available for anyone. From
media social just like newspaper, magazines, science e-book, encyclopedia, reference book, new and comic.
You can add your knowledge by that book. Are you ready to spend your spare time to open your book? Or
just looking for the The Sitter when you necessary it?
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